
The Roscarrock Hill Methodist Chapel 
In 1846, two fish cellars on Roscarrock Hill were rented out so that a Chapel could 
be built above them - the building that became the Sunday School. A Georgian style 
extension, with boxed pews, was added in 1869. These pews were taken out in 
1981 when the altar was moved and placed below the organ gallery. 

In a little wooden tower, on the roof of the Sunday School, is the Bencoolen Bell, 
named after the wrecked ship it came from in 1862. 

In 1995-96 the building was converted to a Pottery. The building on the left, the old 
Sunday School, is now residential for the Pottery. On the right was the Chapel and 
this is now the pottery and showroom. 

Yvonne Cleave remembers going to Sunday School here and the Chapel 
anniversaries and Band of Hope activities. 

Matthew and Lucy Cotton were the last two village children to be christened there in 
1989. 

There is a PISCES Memory Booklet available all about the Roscarrock Hill Chapel 


